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April 12, 2011 
 
        
       
Frank Asenbrenner 
1213 Skillman Avenue West 
Roseville  MN 55113 
 
Re: Appeal for property at 1435-1437 Birmingham Street 
 File ID #: ALH 11-448 
 
Dear Mr. Asenbrenner: 
 
This is to confirm that the Legislative Hearing Officer reviewed the above-referenced appeal and 
recommended granting a 4-inch variance on the openable height of the egress bedroom 
windows in 1435 and 1437. 
 
If you have any further questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
cc: Fire Supervisors (email) 

Pat Fish (email) 
File 
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